
office@tibberton.worcs.sch.uk School Shutdown # 9 

It has been lovely to have children back in both our schools this week. Thank you to all our 

parents for maintaining social distancing at drop off and pick up, and working with us so well on 

the staggered times. We have been really pleased with how well the children have settled back 

into school routines whilst doing really well with adapting to the changes we have made across 

our schools. A big thank you to all the staff who have been working really hard to make this 

happen.  We really miss all the children still at home and can’t wait to have them back in school 

as soon as it is safe to do so. Children, your teachers remain eager to hear from you on your 

class emails. Another thank you to everyone who responded to our SRE Consultation. We are 

putting the finishing touches on a SRE policy and will share this in due course. Newsletter pho-

tos to still go to office@tibberton.worcs.sch.uk for the time being please—thanks!  

Have a great weekend, Mr. Gromski. 



Things that made us smile this week… 

 

Hindlip Staff—A Chinese lunch provided by 

Golden City, Blackpole. Thank you, it was 

delicious! 

 

Mr Uren—The main thing that has made me 

smile this week is confirmation that the 

Premier League will return on June 17th! In 

addition to this, the beautiful weather has 

also lifted my spirits! 
 

Mrs Jordan—Being attacked by my daugh-

ters with a hose when getting home on 

Monday! 


